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9th May 2023  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The Infant and Junior schools are holding their annual Summer Fayre on Friday 14th July 2023. We are 
hoping to make this year even bigger and better than last years’ success and that the children and their 
families can have a lot of fun while helping to raise money which will go towards activities and equipment to 
enhance the children’s experience at school.  
 
We are organising lots of stalls, including a tombola, a raffle, games, a plant stall, face painting, glitter tattoos, 
hot dogs and bacon rolls, bouncy castle, ice-cream van, refreshments (soft drinks, teas and coffees), cake 
and sweet stalls. We have some fabulous independent vendor stalls as well. This is our main fundraising 
event of the year and to make it a success - we need your help! 
 
You can help us by providing a tombola prize, raffle prize, voucher donation/discount. The following are some 
suggested Ideas: 
For Adults: New or unwanted presents, such as unopened gifts, toiletries, chocolates, gift sets or wine.  
For Children: New or unwanted presents, such as unopened toys, puzzles, toys, games or art and craft kits.  
All donations can be delivered to the school office at your earliest convenience. 
 
As we are hoping to run a cake stall, we are also asking for donations of cakes, biscuits, muffins, cookies 
and /or brownies - anything deliciously tasty! These can be homemade or shop bought, but must be nut and 
sesame free. These can be delivered to the school from Thursday 13th July, in order for them to be fresh for 
the day.  
 
We would appreciate any local households advertising our Summer Fair by having a Bycrofts board in their 
front gardens. If you are able to help and assist with our request, please let the Infant school office know as 
soon as possible so that we may collate the information and addresses to pass on to Bycrofts.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J. Spraggs 
Office Secretary and Summer Fair Coordinator  
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